Survey Results for Delivery & Format of BEL

Barmet Educati

Chair & Vice Chair Briefings & Loaring S

Response Rate:
62 Responses. Thank you!

Online vs Face-to-Face:

Majority (65%) preferred for us to continue virtually every term.. Some
(30%) wanting a blended delivery - summer term briefing being face to
face... Very few (5%) wanting to return to face-to-face.

Main reasons given related to ease of access - avoiding travel time, traffic,
parking, etc.

Attendance is higher when delivered online (usually by three/fourfold).



Majority Preference is in Line with the
DfE’s Directive for Climate Change

The Department for Education (DfE) has advised that Governing Boards
should lead by example on climate change by:
» Meeting virtually for meetings/training - Reducing travel emissions

» Going paperless




Views on the current format of online
delivery

» The majority (~70%) liked the current format — fast paced key takeaways.

» Some comments noted the lack of face-to-face networking
» Our intention has always been for our Chairs and Vice Chairs Forum (hosted by
Bronwen Tumani) be the platform for networking and knowledge sharing.
There is scope for this to become face-to-face if the demand is there.

» There was agreement that an item be reserved for Chairs/Vice Chairs to
knowledge-share.

» There was not much desire for breakout rooms.

» The number of items on recent agendas were seen as sufficient.

» Agreement that the chat function facilitates knowledge sharing.

» No clear preference on start-time: as is (33%).. Earlier (32%).. Later (35%)




